ADDENDUM ONE
 ATTACHMENT “C”
6831 OF

Date:	11-9-23

To:	All Bidders 

From:  Brenda Sensibaugh, Procurement Contracts Officer
	AS Materiel State Purchasing Bureau (SPB)

RE:	Addendum for Invitation to Bid (ITB) Number 6831 OF for Multiple Controller Cabinets to be opened on December 12, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. Central Time
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Attachment “C” 

Attachment C is hereby removed and replaced with Revised Attachment “C”
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This Addendum will become part of the ITB and should be acknowledged with the ITB.
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